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21 May 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians
Re: Breakfast Revision Sessions

This is a short reminder that the English Department will be running a series of revision
sessions before each of the four English exams this week and the week after half term,
starting tomorrow morning! Each session will be held in the Drama Studio between 7:45
and 8:40am on the following dates:

Date Exam Content

Tues 22 May Lit Paper 1 Macbeth
Jekyll

Fri 25 May Lit Paper 2 Inspector Calls

Anthology / Unseen

Tues 5 June Lang Paper 1 (fiction) Reading
Writing
Fri 8 June Lang Paper 2 (non- Reading
fiction)
Writing

Kind regards

Craig Ennew
Head of English
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